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   April 22, 2022 
 
 
Dr. Leslie Myers-Small 
Superintendent 
Rochester City School District 
131 West Broad Street 
Rochester, NY 14614 
 
Dear Dr. Myers-Small: 
  

The New York State Education Department's (NYSED) Office of Special Education 
has completed its review of the corrective actions required to complete Rochester City 
School District’s compliance assurance plan (CAP). This CAP was a result of a 2020-21 
Coordinated Intervention District Review.  

  

This is to inform you that the documentation submitted to NYSED was accepted as 
verification that the District has resolved the identified noncompliance. For your records, a 
copy of the CAP is enclosed, which includes the dates the identified areas of noncompliance 
were resolved. No further action is required regarding this matter.  

  

Thank you for your diligence in resolving these issues.  If you have any questions 
pertaining to this correspondence, please contact me at the telephone number listed above.  
  

  

Sincerely,  
 

 

 

Anissa Lukowski 
Regional Associate  
  

Enclosure  
  

c: Kathleen Milliman  
Marie Proudman 
Deserie Richmond 
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